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  Chatham County Police Department Searching for Missing Alzheimer’s Patient 

 

Chatham County, GA (October 15, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for a missing Alzheimer’s patient. 

 

85-year-old Rita Haneline left her residence in Chatham County around 11:45 a.m. this morning. 

She was driving a 2017 silver Cadillac CTS, with the tag number DBD 739. 

Haneline is 5’6”, weighs approximately 140 lbs., and has dark brown hair and brown eyes. 

If you spot Haneline or her vehicle, please call 9-1-1 immediately.  

 

 

  

### 

Media Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 
 
 
 
 
 

tel:(912)%20675-2949

